
Pumpkin
Decorating Contest

   The Kendallville Public Library and the Limberlost Branch are having a pumpkin decorating 
contest! This contest is open to all ages, and is a great way to show off your creativity.

   Bring in your pumpkin between Thursday, October 20 and Saturday October 22 to the Kendallville 
or Limberlost Library in order to join the contest. Entries will be publicly displayed at both library 
locations and voted on through October 26, after which you may pick up your pumpkin to display it 
for Halloween. Prizes will be awarded at the Kendallville and Limberlost locations to three age 
categories  (Children, Teen and Adult) for: Cutest Pumpkin, Scariest Pumpkin and Best Overall 
Design.
Contest Guidelines:
•	 You may use an artificial or real pumpkin
•	 No Carving
•	 If your entry starts to rot or ooze, it will be discarded
•	 Pumpkin must be at the library by closing on Saturday, October 22
•	 Nothing too gory
•	 One entry per person
•	 Prizes will be awarded for age and type categories
•	 Be creative! You can use paint, paper, beads, feathers, markers etc.
•	 Do not put your name on your pumpkin, it will be assigned a number
•	 Pick up your pumpkin by Saturday, October 28, or it will be discarded

Entry for the Pumpkin Decorating Contest
Please fill out this form and bring it to the library with your pumpkin.

Name:

Phone Number:

Email:

Description of Pumpkin: Age Group (circle):
Children          Teen	 Adult

Category (circle):
Cutest	 Scariest	 Best Design

Staff use only:

Pumpkin #


	Name: 
	Phone Number: 
	Email: 
	Description of Pumpkin: 


